
Intramurals for 7th & 8th Grade Students 

October 2, 2020  
 
Dobbs Ferry Middle School will be offering fall intramurals beginning next week from 3:30pm-
5:00pm.  This program will last the month of October and is open to any interested students in 
7th and 8th grade.  The focus of the intramurals will be on small sided soccer games and will 
take place at Gould Park, the North Field and the High School Turf.  Please complete the 
registration by clicking on the link below and completing the form by Sunday, October 4th. 
Further details will be sent out on Monday, October 5th to all registrants. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScID8krmfMlhR0_ZB-
iNn2Ai8lVZ44qjBpY67Y1cHkFawU9g/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScID8krmfMlhR0_ZB-hiNn2Ai8lVZ44qjBpY67Y1cHkFawU9g/viewform

